
Hi,  
 
I did some research on the RMOW website and it states clearly that Class 2 and 3 e-bikers are 
not permitted on the valley trail: https://www.whistler.ca/services/transportation/cycling/e-
bikes#e-bikepermissions   
 
I have seen many of them this summer moving very fast and being a real danger to pedestrian, 
kids and pets. Also, some Whistler rental companies are renting and guiding guests on class 2 e-
bikes(with throttle) on the valley trail. I have reached out to the bylaw department and they 
stated that presently they do not enforce these rules. 
 
My asks are: 
 
1. Install signs to state clearly what is permitted on the valley trail and at the Lost Lake trails. 
2. Audit the local bike guiding companies to verify what they are renting and where are they 
using these e-bikes. 
3. Direct the bylaw department to enforce the rules. 

Thanks a lot, 
Florin Moldovan 
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